
EVACUATION UPDATE 
 6/2/24 4:00 PM  

 
Evacuation Update for the Corral Fire 

Reduction of Evacuation Orders to Warnings Effective 6 PM Today 

SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY – As of this afternoon at 6:00 PM, all 
evacuation orders for the Corral Fire will be downgraded to 

evacuation warnings. Residents are advised to remain vigilant and 
prepared for potential changes. 

 
Road closures will continue to be enforced for nonresidents on 

South Corral Hollow Road and Chrisman Road south of Interstate 
580. These measures are in place to ensure the safety and security 

of the affected areas. 

 
For the latest evacuation updates and information, please visit 

sjready.org 


